
Homecoming Dance 
Saturday, September 2 
 
The Homecoming Dance is in the Main Gym from 7:00-10:00PM. 
Homecoming Tickets are on sale through Push Coin for $20 each 
from 8/21 until 9/1. No tickets will be sold at the door. Plan ahead to 
attend the dance - go with friends in a group, on your own or on a 
date, but no one can enter the Homecoming Dance without a ticket. 
Mrs. Dandre and/or Mrs. Gow, school treasurer can assist any student 
with ticket purchases during the school day if there are questions or 
concerns. 
 
East students may bring one guest from another school.  The Guest 
Pass form must be completed before buying a ticket on PushCoin – 
the process involves multiple signatures from both schools.  Students 
should start the form immediately if planning to bring a guest. The 
Guest Pass form is available in the Student Activities Office, Dean's 
Office or on the East website. Completed Guest Passes will be kept in 
the Dean’s Office for use at the entrance of the dance.  
 
The Guest Pass explains the dance expectations and guest policies to 
the guest’s parent/guardian. No guest over the age of 20 years will be 
admitted into dances. Middle school students will not be admitted as 
a participant or as a guest. East students understand that they may 
only bring one guest. On the evening of the dance, the guest and 
their date will show proper identification (school I.D. or driver's 
license).  The East student and guest must arrive and leave together. 
  
 

https://store.d303.org/?YCY57LFFT5=74N4NH7LTK#!/products/SDHJPT7WZU
https://east.d303.org/doc/1Qe4ReNxjIRVTHtS_DYVt16JmfMtXJx2P

